
DEMOCRATIC NATIONAL COMMITTEE

Dear Regina,

Donald Trump is tlie 47th president of the United States.

We know that you are likely feeling tired and even fearful of what’s to come

during another Trump administration. Donald Trump and his MAGA allies are
looking for Democrats to give in to hopelessness  — to stand by and let them take
our country backward.

But we, the Democratic Party, have fought through major inflection points in
history before. Now, we are facing yet another that demands a great deal from us,
and the only way we can meet this moment is if we meet it (age!her. Together, we
can make sure Trump and his allies are met with the full power of our grassroots

a movement with a renewed resolve to stop their extreme policies andmovement

assaults on our freedoms.

Every Democrat — each ami every one of us — will be a leader in the fight to

stop the Trump administration’s dangerous agenda. How we prepare and mobilize in
the first 100 days m^/7/ define Democrats’ resistance, focus, and path forward.

That’s why I’m personally asking you to take two important actions today:
Please enclose your responses to our brief survey to inform our fight in the

months ahead and return a generous contribution of S40, $60, or even $80 to
activate your 2025 DNC Membership. By activating your membership, you will
be one of the first to help lay the groundwork of electing Democrats to every
level across the country and fight Trump’s MAGA extremism.

In anticipation of your gift, 1 have also enclosed your official DNC 2025

member card. I hope you will carry it with you as  a reminder of what we can and will
accomplish together — because the work of the DNC doesn’t stop after Election Day.
We know that our work today is more important than ever before.

We cannot follow Trump and Vance down this path of darkness, chaos, and hate.
And we will not let their Project 2025 agenda gut checks and balances and replace the
rule of law with the rule of Trump.

With your support, we will elect Democratic leaders who will stop Trump’s
destructive agenda. From school board members to city council members, state
legislators, governors, and members of Congress ■— each Democrat we elect is an
additional check on Donald Trump, his administration, and his allies in Congress,

(over, please)
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With your support, we will bolster our infrastructure and technology to reach
voters, listen to voters, and learn from voters.

With your support, we will organize and mobilize on the ground, learn from
this past election, and continue our investments in state parties to prevail in upcoming
watershed elections in 2025, like Virginia and New Jersey.

This past cycle, the DNC delivered electoral funding and resources to every state
and territory for the first time ever. These investments included:

● Helping Democrats win down-ballot races in traditionally Republican-held
states.

● Supercharging state parties and coordinated campaigns’ GOTV efforts and
reaching key voters.

● Supporting the hiring of Black, AAPI, Latino, Native American, and youth
organizers, along with organizing in tribal reservations and communities to
ensure Democrats could meet voters where they are across communities.

Continuing these efforts will be critical in our fight against MAGA extremism.
Now, more than ever, American families need candidates and elected officials who will

promote their values and fight for their rights and freedoms.

What we accomplish and prevent from here on out will hinge on sustaining a
strong Democratic Party, which is why your grassroots support of the DNC now is so
critical. This work is only as strong as the DNC members who fuel it.

So please, activate your 2025 DNC membership by rushing back a grassroots
gift today along with your responses to our survey, and you’ll support Democrats
across the country who will fight for our freedoms.

We will get through this. By mobilizing every comer of our broad coalition, we
can continue our march toward progress, equity, and shared prosperity.

Thank you for being part of our team.

Roger Lau
Deputy Executive Director
Democratic National Committee

As a new member of the DNC, we need to hear from you in order to know
your priorities. Alongside your survey responses, please return the enclosed
contribution form with a special donation so that we can keep looking to the future
and defending it, together. Thank you.

PS.


